
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PUBLIC INFORMATION FLYER 
Westbound SR 704/Okeechobee Boulevard to Southbound SR 9/I-95 
Bridge Rehabilitation and Painting Project  
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 441442-1-52-01 

WESTBOUND SR 704/OKEECHOBEE BOULEVARD TO SOUTHBOUND SR 9/I-95 BRIDGE REHABILITATION 
AND PAINTING PROJECT  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four is pleased to provide information regarding the routine 
maintenance and repair of the ramp connecting westbound Okeechobee Boulevard to southbound I-95 in the City of 
West Palm Beach.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Painting the steel and concrete

portions of the bridge ramp (Bridge
No. 930469) connecting westbound
Okeechobee Boulevard to I-95

• Conducting minor repairs to the bridge
drainage system

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Khosrow Gandjei — FDOT Construction Project Manager 
Phone: (561) 531-3877 
Email: khosrow.gandjei@dot.state.fl.us   

Angel Streeter Gardner — Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (561) 886-8773 
Email: angel@valerin-group.com 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, 

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• I-95 mainline lane closures and full
northbound and southbound on-ramp
closures may occur from 9:00 p.m. to
5:00 a.m. Sunday through Thursday.

• Lane closures may occur on
Okeechobee Boulevard from 10:00 p.m.
to 6:00 a.m. Sunday through Thursday. 

• Detours will be provided during full
ramp closures to direct motorists to I-
95 on-ramps via U-turns at Church
Street and Parker Avenue.

• Pedestrian detours will be in place
during sidewalk and bike lane closures
on Okeechobee Boulevard.

• Access to residences and businesses
will be maintained at all times.

For more information on FDOT 
District Four construction projects, 
please visit our website: 
www.d4fdot.com.  

Construction Cost: $1,246,700   Construction Start Date:  July 2, 2020   Anticipated Completion: Summer 2021 

Follow us on Twitter@MyFDOT_SEFL 




